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• Courtney and Christy attended all the high school awards programs to recognize 
outstanding achievement for dual credit students.  

• Christy attended Hartley P-Tech end of the year meeting. Hartley P-Tech was 
highly successful this year. They had nine students graduate with their associate 
degree as the first group graduating within the P-Tech program.  

• The Rahll Campus hosted a Water Festival on campus for all local 4th grade 
students. 

• Assisted with a scholarship fundraiser for one of our former welding students. His 
parents established a scholarship in his honor for students pursuing vocational 
training.  

• Summer registration was successful this year in each pathway area. 
• Held GED Graduation on campus. We had multiple students graduate this year, 

however, only three chose to participate in the ceremony.  
• Our campus staff received training from Borger staff regarding TSI and document 

tracking. It was extremely helpful. 
• Assisted all the welding and diesel students in setting up email and Brightspace. 
• Met with dual credit students regarding TSI requirements and new guidelines. We 

have had many students complete their TSI requirements this summer through the 
TSI test.  

• CDL summer enrollment is going well. We are reaching class capacity.  
• Community Connect classes have started and we have over 400 students enrolled. 

It is neat to see the students on campus and around town having fun through these 
activities. 

• The Advanced EMT class will conclude at the end of the month. We have already 
started registration for the next Basic EMT class which begins in September. We 
currently have 9 enrolled. 

• Phlebotomy class will also finish this month, and the students will take their 
certification tests.  

• We will host Hartley P-Tech Summer Bridge on the 17th and 18th. This is a 
required component of the P-Tech program. We will provide TSI testing on the 
first day and the 2nd day the students will receive an in-depth orientation regarding 
FPC, classes, and resources to help them succeed as FPC students.  

• Met with high school counselors regarding required documents and schedules for 
their students so that Christy can enroll the students in fall classes. 

• Provided CE classes for UP, Hilmar, JBS, TDCJ, and DHCHD this month. We 
value our industry partners.  
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 


